
IRVINGTON GRADE SHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION
AMENDED BUDGET HEARING

JUNE 19, 2023

The Irvington met in a special Amended budget hearing on June 19, 2023. Present for the Hearing were 
Supt. Justin Elms, Steve Tatjenhorst, Gera Sims, Shelby Coke and Stephanie House.

A motion was made by House and seconded y Coke to Approve the Amended Budget for the FY23 
School year. Motion passed 4-0.

A motion was made by House and seconded by Coke to adjourn the hearing. Motion passed 4-0.

______________________________________.               _________________________________
Steve Tatjenhorst, President.                                                     Gera sims, Secretary


